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REQUEST FOR CORRECTION TO ORIGINALLY PUBLISHED NOP 

TO:       State Clearinghouse  FROM:  Joshua Smith 
Senior Planner 

  De Novo Planning Group 
  1020 Suncast Lane, Suite 106 
  El Dorado Hills, CA  95762 
  (916) 805-1281 

jsmith@denovoplanning.com  

SUBJECT:  Correction to Notice of Preparation – LeBaron Project  

Date:  August 1, 2023  

 

To State Clearinghouse, 

I am writing on behalf of the City of Stockton to request a correction to the LeBaron Ranch NOP 

(NOP) submitted to and published by the State Clearinghouse on July 31, 2023 (yesterday). 

Specifically, the NOP mistakenly excluded the ‘Project Description’ portion of the NOP. Therefore, 

I have attached a corrected version of the NOP, which appropriately includes the ‘Project 

Description’ portion of the NOP, as was originally intended. 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Smith 
De Novo Planning Group 
1020 Suncast Lane, Suite 106 
El Dorado Hills, CA  95762 
(916) 805-1281 
jsmith@denovoplanning.com  

 


